
 

 

 

Excursion Permission  
 
 

 

 

Excursion 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
From time to time the school arranges for some classes to attend excursions outside the 
school e.g. visits to the Medical Centre.  Students in the upper school who play sport on 
Fridays may also be required to be transported by bus/car to a sporting venue. 
 
If these circumstances arise and you wish your child to attend, this permission note will 
cover those times when we cannot contact a parent. It will remain in place for the duration 
of 2012.  Should circumstances change and you wish to withdraw this permission, please 
contact the school. 
 
Mrs Wendy Geddis  
Principal 

Consent to attend excursion 
Having read the information provided regarding my child’s group undertaking this excursion, I hereby give my child, 
whose name appears on this form, permission to attend said excursion. 
 

Yes                             No 
 

 

Students Name: 
 
 
 
 

 

Class: 
 
 
 

 

Parent’s Name: 
 
 
 

 

Parent’s Signature: 
 
 
 

  


